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Investigation of Potential Threat to Students at Dexter

Dexter, Missouri - Many people were talking about a potential threat to our children
attending Dexter public schools today.  Amy James has issued a SchoolReach text alert
and sent the ShowMe Times information to share with the public.  Thank you for all your
concerns today!  Safety of our students is a priority!

"As many of you know accusations of threats towards our school circulated on social
media over the weekend." 

"Please be aware, an investigation has been conducted by our high school administration,
the juvenile authorities, and the Dexter Police Department.  There is currently no threat to
our students or staff at this time. School is being conducted as normal.  The safety of our
students and staff is our utmost priority."

Thank you,
Amy James
Director of Special Services
Director of Federal Programs
District Compliance Officer
Dexter R-XI School District

If you see a school or student threat on Social Media please contact your local police
department.  Save the image so the police may track it down.
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